Lanette Marti Stout, Chairman 3909 Cleveland Street
Membership Committee, Hollywood, Fl 33021
Public Awareness and SOS, “Share our Star.” (954) 662-5266
LanetteStoutl@gmail.com

April 19, 2018
Dear Sisters and Brothers:

The Membership Committee is excited to share our vision for the future of our beautiful Order and
working with the Public Awareness Committee and SOS, “Share Our Star.” We sincerely thank our
Worthy Grand Matron, Sister Sharon Strosnider, for the opportunity to be a part of this endeavor.

Each Worthy Matron is encouraged to appoint a Chapter Membership, Public Awareness, and SOS
Chairman, “Share Our Star.” We need to make people aware of the great things that Eastern Star is
doing and the many charities we support. Some things to work on would be:

Recruiting new members.

Retaining our current members.

Re-activating our non-active members.

Promoting the name of Eastern Star in our communities.
Parades are a great way to promote Eastern Star.

Volunteering at your local hospital and read to the patients and/or just visit with
them.

* First Responder programs have been outstanding and appreciated by everyone.

The members of our Committee are available to help you in any way they can. Contact one of us and let
us help you help your Chapter grow and promote the Order of Eastern Star through Public Awareness and
SOS, “Share Our Star.”

Sisters and Brothers, reach for the Stars. We cannot survive without new and old members.

Fraternally,

Lanette M. Stout

Lanette M. Stout,
Chairman

Sent with the Approval of the Worthy Grand Matron



